
Good morning Gateway, 
 
Here is our news for Friday, Nov. 8th  
 
It is with great pleasure that I am able to announce to the Students and staff of Gateway 
Middle School the Student of the Month award recipients for the month of October.   

Following GBN please excuse the Student of the Month award winners to the counseling 
office to have their picture taken. 

Attention Yearbook Club members: There will not be a meeting on Tuesday.  Stay tuned for our 

meeting the following week! 

GRAB YOUR CAMERAS--THERE IS A => 

PHOTO CONTEST 

WHAT DOES UNIVERSAL RESPECT LOOK LIKE? Take a photo of respectful scenes: self, 

environment, peers, and those that serve.  Write a caption explaining the who, what, when, 

where, how, why. 

Contest rules: 

Outside of school. 

Permission from those whose picture is taken. 

School appropriate. 

Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: 

JVantuyl@everettsd.org  

DUE NOVEMBER 30! 

Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. 

Winners will be displayed on campus. 

Reflections Art entries due to day. They can be turned in at the front desk or to Mrs. Hines in 
the art room. 
 

Starting Tuesday, anyone staying afterschool for an activity will need to either take the Activity Bus 
home or get picked up. For your safety, no one will be allowed to walk home since we are now on 
Daylight Savings Time. Please advise your parents. 
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